





Roebuck School Association

Newsletter
Summer 2017

WHAT WE WANT TO DO IN 2017/2018....

We have exciting things planned for the next school year and we will update you very soon – we want your ideas and suggestions..

Confirmed dates are:

5th, 7th 12th Sept– Tea and tissues for new intake Friday 29th Sept MacMillan coffee morning Friday 1st Dec – Step into Christmas Fete (TBC)

RSA Meeting 15th Sept @9am buccaneers – all welcome

We are also looking at film nights, discos, Ice cream Fridays, cake sales



SUMMER FETE - 24TH JUNE 2017

We hope you enjoyed the summer fete, we had so much going on from go karts to teacher stocks... beat the goalie was a hit and it was lovely to see so many people enjoy the day, raising just under £3000!

If you would like to help or have ideas, please leave details with the school office or email on: roebuckschoolassoc@outlook.com

 Goodbye:.. Mrs Jackson & Mrs Davey would like to say a huge Thank You for all your support over the last 10 years... we hope we have helped you have fun and enjoyed the items we have funded. Good luck to the team.. you will be fab!!

See you in September 2017 @



Presentation to the 1st Responders after sponsored bounce & the colour run 2017

What an amazing 2017 so far!!!

The Roebuck School Association want to thank all the children, parents, carer's, families and Roebuck School Staff for all their help and support throughout the 2016/2017 school year

We have run discos, a film night, welcome meetings for new parents, as well as an amazing Christmas fete. This year we extended our fundraising to help a local charities. The children were amazing and in total we were able to help the 1st responders purchase a much needed 2nd kit so that they can assist the ambulance service and respond to calls, all this just by having fun on a bouncy castle....and also took part in an amazing colour run for Scott Everett raising so far over £1000.

We have been able to help with a large donation towards the upgrade of the library as well as purchasing the lovely trophy cabinet to show off all the great achievements made by the children and the table tennis tables in the playground. We have also helped the gardening club with some items needed to set up the garden that was relocated. We have also helped purchase a climbing wall for the early year's area

The RSA is a group of volunteers who give up their spare time to plan, organize and run events to raise much needed money for the school. They take on tasks to help enhance the learning of the pupils.